
Residents' & Environmental Services Policy Overview Committee - 12 November 2015

Part I – Members, Public and Press

Residents' & Environmental Services Policy Overview Committee - 
Major Review 2015/16 - Consideration of Draft Final Report on the 
Hoarding Review

Contact Officers: Khalid Ahmed
Telephone: 01895 250833

REASON FOR ITEM  
 
Members are asked to give consideration to the draft final report of the Committee's review 
into Hoarding, together with the suggested recommendations of the review.   

OPTIONS OPEN TO THE COMMITTEE  
 
The Committee is asked to make comment on the draft final report and the 
suggested recommendations of the review and to delegate the finalisation of the 
final report to the Chairman of the Committee, in consultation with Democratic 
Services.    

INFORMATION 

1. The Committee's first review of the Municipal Year was on Hoarding and the last 
witness session took place at the Committee's meeting held 15 October 2015. 

2. Officers were asked to prepare a draft final report, with some suggested 
recommendations for Members to consider at this meeting. 

 
APPENDIX
Draft Final Report - Hoarding


